
T
H

IS
 W

E
E
K

 A
T
 B

C
C

A
N

D
E
R

S
O

N
 

February 12, 2023 



T
H

IS
 W

E
E
K

 A
T
 B

C
C

A
N

D
E
R

S
O

N
 

        
“Jesus Loved Repeat Offenders” 

Matthew 18:21-22 
(Page #975) 

02.12.23  SERMON NOTES 
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TODAY, February 12 

6:00 p.m. Sunday Night Youth Super Bowl Party (7th-12th) 

 
MONDAY, February 13 

6:15 p.m. Praise Ringers Rehearsal 
 

TUESDAY, February 14 

10:00 a.m. Miriam Circle Meeting 
3:30 p.m. A Heart for Kids 
6:00 p.m. Rev Fit Class 
7:00 p.m. Missions Team Meeting 
 

WEDNESDAY, February 15 

6:30 p.m. Anderson Christian Martial Arts (8 yrs & up) 
6:30 p.m. Worship Choir Rehearsal 
7:00 p.m. Adult Bible Study 
 

THURSDAY, February 16 

11:30 a.m. Lydia Circle Meeting 
3:30 p.m. A Heart for Kids 
6:00 p.m. Rev Fit Class 
 

FRIDAY, February 17 

10:30 a.m. Young at Heart  
 

SATURDAY, February 18 

10:00 a.m. Anderson Christian Martial Arts - 
 Black Belt Workout (8 yrs & up) 
10:30 a.m. Men’s Ministry Cornhole Tournament 
 

SUNDAY, February 19 - Worship Choir 

9:00 a.m. Worship 
 Sunday School 
10:30 a.m. Worship 
 Sunday School 
6:00 p.m. Children’s Ministry Family Game/Craft Night 
6:00 p.m. Jr. High Gathering at the Vohwinkel’s                   

 
 



OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

 

• Lydia Circle will meet this Thursday, February 16, at 11:30 a.m. in the 

Fireside Room.  We will be studying Chapter 9, “Housewarming Gifts.”  
Please join us for lunch, Bible Study, and fellowship.  All ladies are 
welcome to attend! 

• Young At Heart will be meeting this Friday, February 17, at 10:30 a.m. in 

the Fireside Room.  Our own Doug Beltz, third in command of the Madison 
County Sheriff’s Department, will be the guest speaker.  The topic will be 
“Senior Safety.”  This will be a soup and dessert luncheon.  There is a     
sign-up sheet at Connecting Point. All seniors are welcome to attend.  
Please enter through the North Entrance, Door #7.    

• Women’s Bible Study:  Teresa Wilson plans to host another women’s bible 

study beginning Tuesday, February 21, at 6:30 p.m. at her home.  The title 
of the study is “Why Easter Matters” by Andy Stanley on DVD.  There is a 
workbook to accompany the study that is available for purchase on 
Christianbook.com or Amazon.com for around $10.  This study will last 
four consecutive weeks ending on Tuesday, March 14.  For more 
information please contact Teresa Wilson at 765-617-9660. 

• Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser to support our 

student ministry mission trip to Ft. Myers, 
Florida for hurricane disaster relief  will be 
Saturday, March 4, from 4:30-7:00 p.m. in the 
church gymnasium.  You can purchase 
advance tickets at the Welcome Center, in the 
church office, or from one of our students for 
$5.  You can also buy tickets the day of the 
event for $7.  Children ages 5 and under are 
free.  We do need volunteers to make desserts 
for this event!  There are sign-up sheets at 
Connecting Point and at the Youth Info tables 
in the Atrium.  This is a great opportunity to 
support our youth!   

• Re/New In The Smokies, formally known as 

Senior Saints in the Smokies, at Johnson 
University in Knoxville, TN will be May 22-26.  
Registration packets and sign-up sheets are  
available at Connecting Point.  A deposit of  
$50 is due by March 11.  If you would like 
more information, contact Steve Fair, Jean 
Leedy, or call the church office at 643-5713.  

If you are new to Bethany, have a prayer request to share, 
recently changed contact information, have questions about 
Jesus, volunteering, or more—we want to connect with 
you! Simply open your smart phone’s camera app and point 
it here or navigate to www.bccanderson.org/connect 

PRAYER CONCERNS: 

 
 
Congratulations To: 
Brenda Elliott on the birth 
of her great-grandson, 
Edwin Alan Early, on 1/23. 
 
Our Sympathy To: 
Katie Pierce & family on 
the death of her father, 
Kelly Pierce, on 2/3.  
 
Our Sympathy To: 
Jon (Brenda) Ballard & 
family on the death of his 
brother, Marty Ballard,    
on 2/6. 
 
         


